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While I understand the need for places for the house for the homeless/house less to live, the very
idea of allowing them to be in our public parks is anathema to me. Portland has available land that is
not our parks that is used for no other purposes I can only say this, if you put homeless tents in
Gabriel Park I personally am done supporting Portland Parks and Recreation. You will not get
another cent from me.
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